
From: Penny Lanzisera
To: Sheehan, Karen
Date: Thu, Oct 12, 2006  4:03 PM
Subject: Request for Additional Information for amendment request, MCN 139467

Licensee:  Fox Chase Cancer Center
L.N. 37-02766-01
D.N. 030-03026
MCN 139467

Dear Ms. Sheehan,

In a letter dated 12-12-03, you requested depleted uranium as shielding and stated that you
"currently have no depleted uranium on hand but would like to request it for possible future
needs."  The letter dated 9-25-06, requests removal of the depleted uranium since you "no
longer possess this material."  To support your request, either:  (1) confirm that you have not
possessed depleted uranium since 12-12-03; or (2) submit transfer documentation for disposal
of any possessed depleted uranium.  You may fax your response to my attention at
610-337-5269.  Please reference Mail Control No. 139467 in your response.

Penny Lanzisera
US NRC, Region 1
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